
RADIO STATION 1470 KC 500 WATTS 

PHONE 4361 202 BANKHEAD ST. 

NEW ALBANY, MISSISSIPPI 

March 16, 1955 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
bralnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Lieary: 

Thanks a lot for your letter of March 14, 1955 reporting reception 

of WNAU during our equipment test. 

The information in your letter as to the announcements heard on cur 

broadcast of March 14th were correct. 

Thanking you again for your letter, I am 

Very truly yours, 

RADIO STATION WNAU 

V. Keith Wroten, uwner-Engineer 
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